
 
 
 

 

September 28, 2020 

City of Santa Ana—Planning Commission  

Subj: “3rd and Broadway” Project; (Support) 

Dear Planning Commission Members, 

On behalf of the members of the Engineering Contractors’ Association, we respectfully 

urge you to vote for further approvals for the “3rd and Broadway” Project, including the 

requested Density Bonus Agreement, and Site Plan Review applications. 

This is an important step toward the advancement of the overall project, enhancing the 

appeal of the entire area with a balanced set of priorities, and providing for hundreds of 

construction career opportunities for local area workers. 

As leaders in the construction industry in Southern California, we wish to express 

appreciation for your hard work, and urge your continued support for the “3rd and 

Broadway” Project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Ray M. Baca 

Executive Director 
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